DRAFT


SBDM MINUTES – APRIL 17, 2008

The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 4:15 p.m.  Members present were Norma Olivencia, Tammy Hall, Gayla Routt,  Mika Tapia, Derisa Hindle, Chelsie Mansell and Teresa Morgan.  The recording secretary was Mary Silva.


OPENING BUSINESS

The agenda was approved by the council.

The March minutes were approved by the council as read.


GOOD NEWS

(  Our awards ceremony for last year’s CATS testing was held on April 17th.   6th graders from 4 middle 

schools returned to be recognized.

(  Up to this point, we have not had any major accidents this school year.


BUDGET REPORT

(  We reviewed our school activity fund budget.  It was noted that we have not received payment 

for spring pictures.  This should be a significant increase.

(  The council approved the School Activity Fund budget proposal for 2008-09.

Our PPA budget proposal is on hold for now until staff allocations are finalized.  We should have it 

for the May meeting.


COMMITTEE REPORTS

(  FRC – We reviewed Leslie’s April schedule.  

(  FRC has an exciting Family Night planned and organized for April 24th.


PLANNING

The elementary schools in the district have selected to go with Harcourt Brace Science textbooks.  Funding was provided for the textbooks and these will be purchased.


POLICIES


OTHER DECISIONS

(  A suggestion was made by a council member to add more colors to the school uniform, mainly more dark shirt color choices.  We discussed it but did not come to any new decision.

(  A request was made for SBDM to consider adding overalls to the teacher dress code.  This will be sent to a committee.
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NEW BUSINESS

Central Office has passed a budget for 2008-09.  $4.3 million will be cut.

(  CIA/GT positions at school level will be eliminated.  There will be full-time intervention specialists for    schools in need and these positions will be filled by the CIA/GT teachers whose positions were eliminated. 

(  Woodland Elementary is not aware of any cuts to staff at this time due to increased enrollment.

(  There will be district level GT teachers who will cover various schools and rotate among them.

(  Change in 4th/5th grade to 25/1 ratio.

(  We discussed the fact that Title I funds can only be used for employees who work directly with students.

(  SBDM Elections – Gayla Routt will organize the election.  

(  Parent elections – PTO will take care of before the end of the school year.


EXECUTIVE SESSION
(  We will interviewing to hire a new counselor as soon as CATS testing is completed.


The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 p.m.  Our next meeting will be held on Thursday,  May 1st.
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